

Office of the West Seneca Town Supervisor Hon. Gary A. Dickson

Memorandum

To:

Honorable Town Board

From:

Gary Dickson, Town Supervisor

Date:

March 10, 2022

Subject:

Appointment of ZBA Chair

Dear Colleagues,

I recommend that Evelyn Hicks be appointed at chair of the Zoning Board of Appeals. Ms. Hicks has served on the ZBA for several years and is very familiar with the requirements of the position.

Ms. Hicks is also chair of the Environmental Commission. She shares my preference that one person not be a chair of more than one committee and has committed to finding a replacement chair by the end of the year as there is currently no one who is willing to take over.